
 
 
 

Memo to Staff 
from the Executive Director 

April 9, 2025 
Global’s Fundraising Campaign #10 for CHEO  

The Results are in! 
 

Greetings Global Colleagues, 
 
I am so pleased to report that our 10th fundraising campaign for CHEO, launched 
in October 2024, has now wrapped up with a fantastic result: we raised another 
$6,000 for CHEO’s Child Life Department.  
 
This money will be put to valuable use by CHEO’s Child Life specialists in their 
inspirational work supporting children in a medical environment, work which 
requires highly customized tools, toys and resources. 
 
We raised this money in many inventive ways across the agency, including pizza 
lunches at Forest Valley and Trillium, a pasta lunch and a holiday raffle at 
Fallingbrook, a March Break hot lunch at Forest Valley, and a pancake brunch at 
Trillium, in addition to two significant fundraising initiatives.  
 
The big hitters of this campaign are our team at Winterwood Child Care Centre, 
which raised an impressive $1,115 from its holiday wreath fundraiser in December 
2024, and our team at Fallingbrook School Age Program, which recently held 
its wonderful Spring Market for CHEO on April 5th, raising a stunning $3,506!  
 
Across ten campaigns, Global has now raised $70,768 for CHEO.  
 
For your tireless and enthusiastic efforts in coordinating fundraising activities, 
and for your generosity and community spirit in supporting these initiatives 
(along with the children and their parents), I salute you and I thank you. 
 
The Global team is second to none. 


